













Hanley St Luke's C of E (Aided) Primary

31st October 2017

Dear Parents

This term in Year 5, as part of our cross curricular topic 'The Tudors' we are organising a visit to Ford Green Hall. This will take place on Monday 20th November.

The cost of this visit is £9.50 per pupil which covers travel, entry, tour of the hall and activities such as making a pomander. Please pay via our cashless system on www.schoolmoney.co.uk. The payment will go live tomorrow (1st November 2017).

If your child normally has an inhaler or other medication in school, it is essential that this is in school and that your child takes it with them.

One class will visit in the morning and one in the afternoon. **All children in 5S will need a packed lunch** (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). 5L children will have their normal school dinner before their visit.

This is a successful event which the children enjoy, it will really enhance their learning experience and they will be able to bring their Tudor crafts home.

We look forward to your support.

Yours sincerely

Miss J McNulty Assistant Head















Hanley St Luke's C of E (Aided) Primary

Visit to Ford Green Hall

Signed	Printed	((Parent/Guar	dian)
My child's sandwich preference is	Tuna □	Cheese □	Ham	
My child would like a packed lunch from	school.			
My child	in class 5S.			